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TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Flynn) 0% 2 c! 
FROM: Division of Regulatory Oversight 
RE: Docket 920260-TL, Reclassify document 13264-93 to a non confidential status 

Please reclassify document 13264-93 to a non confidential status. This document was 
marked as confidential in error. 

On November 22, 1993, staff filed an audit report entitled the “1992 Southern Bell Rate 
Case Update” (audit control number 93-1934-I), document no. 12487-93. This audit 
was filed as confidential with 2 cover memoranda, one from Sylvia Pelt (document 
12486-93) and a second memo from Beth Salak which indicated the audit was 
forwarded under a separate cover (not given a separate document number). 

On December 9, 1993, staff filed a revised audit report concerning the “1992 Southern 
Bell Rate Case Update” (also audit control number 93-1934-1). document 13182-93. 
This revised audit was also filed as confidential with 2 cover memoranda, one from 
Sylvia Pelt (document 13181-93) and one from Timothy Devlin (document 13264-93). 

Erroneously document 13264-93 was marked as confidential. Document 13264-93 
appears to be one of 2 cover memoranda used to transmit the revised confidential 1992 
Southern Bell Rate Case Update Audit Report (document 13182-93) to Records and 
Reporting. 

Lastly, the confidential audit report in question (Document 131 82-93) has been 
declassified; Southern Bell withdrew its request for confidential protection of this 
information. 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Pelt) 


